
giving each of 
the four ele-
mentary pres-
entations, it 
was pointed 
out that no one 
in the car had 
before given 
this presenta-
tion to this age 
group. Due to 
the fact that I 
was a willing candidate, I was assigned the 
kindergarten presentation. 
 

Once I got past my initial trepidation at speak-
ing about unborn babies in their mommy’s 
tummy to bright-eyed kids, I quite enjoyed the 
opportunity to give my first presentation. I also 
was able to assist with the presentation at 
David City Aquinas High School by participat-
ing in role-playing exercises and helping teach 
the curriculum to a small group of high-school 
students.  
 

Thank you so much for your continued prayers 
and support as I continue on this exciting new 
journey God has for me. 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
 
Joshua Pedrick 

First impressions 

 

Dear family and friends, 
 
It is with great joy that I write this letter to you 
from my desk at the JFA office. This opportu-
nity to serve would not have been possible 
without the prayers and support of my family 
and friends, and for this I thank you. Much 
has happened over the last month and I am 
excited to have this chance to share some re-
cent events with you.  
 

My living situa-
tion has turned 
out quite well. 
I’ve been trying 
to eat well, ba-
con and eggs 
has become a 
dinner favorite. 
The most excit-
ing thing that 
has happened 
in the house so 
far has been a 
problem with 

our furnace. This minor setback has been 
overcome with the use of space heaters and 
blankets as we wait for a permanent repair. 
 

As excited as I was to get into the office and 
begin working on January 11th, it was only one 
week before I had to bid goodbye to my new 
workplace; to go to Nebraska! After a mere 
three days in the office I was informed that I 
would be leaving for Nebraska on January 17th 
to assist with presentations at David City Aqui-
nas High school and St. Leonard’s elementary 
school in Madison. The talk we would be giving 
at St Leonard’s would be the first time in years 
JFA had been to an elementary school. 
 

It was with great excitement that I carefully 
squished myself into the back of a fully loaded 
minivan on Sunday afternoon. Our small team 
of four, plus me, passed the time by reviewing 
the elementary school curriculum. As various 
ideas were brought up regarding who would be 
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Josh Pedrick’s Prayer Requests 

• Health of all JFA staff 

• Boldness in proclaiming the truth 

• That people’s hearts and minds would 

be open to what we have to say 
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Enjoying the Nebraska weather 

Me presenting to the kids 

 


